
March 30, 2022 

 

To whom it may concern; 

As a sibling of multiple young children I am opposed to Bill 1171 because it violates the 

innocence and rights of our young population. To see a state of this country that I have come to 

love even propose a bill so preposterous sickens me. The position held by the men and women 

in our government were given to them by God and it is their duty to protect the young children 

who cannot protect themselves. I challenge you to stand up against this bill that could ruin the 

lives of countless children who could fall victim to the freedoms that it gives to evil people in 

this world. Countless times children fall victim to the corruption of the state who’s very job it is 

to protect them, the time is now to stop the bill that strips any protection from defenseless 

children and use our God given positions to the best of our abilities to do his will.  

Sincerely, 

David Steimle    


